Scholar of the Year Recipients

The CT State USBC Association has two academic scholarships available each
year. The applicant does NOT need to be an active bowler. For both scholarships, the
student must be a senior who is planning to continue his/her education in the summer or
fall.

For the first available scholarship, the student, parent or grandparent must be a
current member of the Connecticut State USBC Association. This scholarship is from
the current Connecticut State USBC Association.

Pedro Martinez is a senior at Metropolitan Business Academy and will be
attending the University of New Haven in the fall. Pedro will major in Civil Engineering in
their Tagliatela College of Engineering. His goal is to become a Civil Engineer in the
Transportation field. He has been bowling here in East Haven and across New Haven
County for eight years and plans to continue bowling in the future. He is the founder of
DELTA, an after-school leadership club at his high school. Pedro is a member of the
National Honors Society and College Before College Program at Gateway Community
College and UNH. He has received several awards including the New Haven Top 50
Juniors Award, STARTALK-Discover Chinese Summer Academic Program Award, and
Academic Excellence in Chemistry and Pre-Calculus. He was President of the Student
Council his Freshman, Sophomore, and Senior years, Vice-President his Junior year
and is a Student Ambassador. Pedro volunteers at Kingdom Life Christian Church, East
Haven Hagaman Library and does tutoring after school.



